
Caregiver Support

The Huntington Council on Aging offers information and support services for caregivers.  A
weekly support group is held on Wednesdays at 2:00 p.m. at Stanton Hall as part of the Hilltown
Memory Cafe.  Please contact Caregiver Support Coordinator/Facilitator and Outreach
Coordinator Crystal Wright-Partyka at 413-685-5283 or email caregiveroutreach [at]
huntingtonma.us () for more information.   

 

This program is made possible in part by a grant from Highland Valley Elder Services through
funding under the Federal Older Americans Act. 

 

 

https://www.huntingtonma.us/council-aging/page/caregiver-support

